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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 2:29 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Janet Brunson; Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160101
Attachments: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER 122311; E-Form Other Complaint 

TRACKING NUMBER 122318

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:21 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160101 
 
Copies on file.   DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 26, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00935-17
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Collin Roehner

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 11:09 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 122318

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: John Scales 
Telephone: (321) 279-2916 
Email: jcs8626502@aol.com 
Address: 900 Crooked Oak Court Longwood FL 32779 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Susan Woodbery 
Account Number: 6523310000 
Address: 900 Crooked Oak Court Longwood FL 32779 
 
Water County Selected: Seminole                                           
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
Details: 
I want o register a complaint about the proposed, huge rate increase. 
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Collin Roehner

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:10 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 122311

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Jacqui Horn 
Telephone:  
Email:  
Address: 204 Stevenage Drive Longwood FL 32779 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Utilities, Inc of Florida Account Number:  
Address: 100 N Pressview Ave Longwood FL 32750 
 
Water County Selected: Seminole                                           
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
Details: 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I have been a resident of Central Florida my entire life.  I moved specifically to this area so that I could raise my family 
here.  My husband and I both work to make a good life for our children.  The proposed water and sewer increase is not 
only absurd, it is unfair.  May people in this area are on a fixed income, are already barely able to make ends meet, 
and/or are trying to raise their family.  This increase creates and immediate hardship for ALL families. Please advise that 
this would effect every single person in this area and making the increase will have detrimental outcomes.   
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 




